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Brothers and sisters, 

 

This week we will open the new Cheon Shim Won in San Diego. Thanks to Walter and Suyapa Frank and 

all San Diego members. 

 

Last week in Seattle there was a wonderful Family Matching Seminar hosted by Pastor Rosie and Towa 

Lee and many volunteers. As we all know, the Blessing and lineage are central to building God's 

kingdom. Every opportunity to be educated about matching is precious for all of us. 

 

Congratulations. I heard of so many wonderful new ways of doing services that are aimed at our younger 

families and I encourage so many more. This weekend is Children's Day and a great opportunity to serve 

our children. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


